LAMultnomah

LUP Comments <lup-comments@multco.us>
A County

Please reject the PWB land use application.
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To Whom it May Concern,

Please reject the Portland Water Bureau's application to use the land off Carpenter Lane for their $2 billion project. It
has been proven that there are not sufficient safety measures in place to protect our community, specifically our
school children, to be able to handle such a massively invasive project. Both the school board and the fire
departments are NOT in favor of the project as they understand the impact on police and fire to be able to respond in
a timely manner to the community. Our roads are not made to handle the hundreds of trucks that will be using the
roads for years on end. We have lived in this area for over 5 years and have seen countless accidents with semitrucks
making unsafe turns and tearing up the asphalit.

We frequently walk with our children on Carpenter Lane and enjoy the beauty of living in the country. This PWB
project will ruin this beautiful area and drive out the wildlife, as well as making it unsafe for my family and | to enjoy our
beautiful neighborhood.

Please say NO to this land use application. This project does not line up with the values of the community that it will
negatively impact and will put the safety of the community at great risk.

Thank you,
Carrie Dahl
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